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Dear Members and Friends,

The Year 2023 is quickly coming to a close and leaving us with memories of various events which took place at
Zenshuji Temple during the past year. At the beginning of the year, | was appointed as the Chairperson of the
Zenshuiji Kyodan. Since then, we have successfully completed many of the various tasks that were set before us.

This was possible only through the heartfelt support and cooperation rendered by the Ministers and Zenshuiji

members. My sincere thanks to all of you.

As you know, it’s “Oseibo” time again. An old Japanese tradition to express our appreciation to the ministers and
to those volunteers who have unselfishly devoted their efforts to carry out the mission of the temple. To
reciprocate their kind deeds and contributions, we would like to present a monetary gift to all these people. Once
again, we would like to ask your support for this purpose.

Please use the enclosed envelope to remit your generous donation to this worthy cause by December 12th, 2023.

Mochi orders can also be made at this time. Please write a separate check for mochi .

Thank you once again.

In Gassho
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Carolyn Abe#ashiba, Chairperson of the Board
Zenshuiji Soto Mission



